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Secretary of the Commission 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 

Dear Sirs: 

As a member of UCS I am writing to state my support of the critical need for 
limiting the working hours of maintenance workers and operators in Nuclear Power 
Plants. In addition rules protecting whistle blowers against harassment are sensible and 
should be clearly established. Rejecting these rules entails needless risks.  

Thank you.  

Sine ely, 

Paul J. Deutschman 
1514 Misty Cloud Place 
Santa Rosa, CA 95409
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